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8th January 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 11 Parents’ Evening Wednesday 3rd February 2021 
 
As you will know, we had scheduled a virtual Year 11 parents’ evening for Wednesday the 13th 
January. We are currently finalising the details and want to make sure that we have as much 
information available for parents following the government’s recent decision to cancel this year’s 
exams.  
 
We understand how important it is to provide you with as much information as possible and  
I want to reassure you that you will receive a remote parents’ evening this half term.  
 
The new date for the Y11 parents’ evening is Wednesday, 3rd February. We will contact you soon 
with details about the remote process. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
L. Nichols 
Assistant Vice Principal 
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